
Are you a caregiver for
someone experiencing suicidal

thoughts or behaviors?
We are interested to know how caregiving impacts your work. Your

experiences will help us and others create resources and recommendations
for employers.

The study is seeking people who:
Provided unpaid care for someone who experienced suicidal

thoughts or behaviors

 Worked (at least part-time) during your caregiving experience

Are age 18 or older and live in the United States

The University of Maryland and Workplace Suicide Prevention Committee wants to learn
how workplaces can better support employees who are caring for people experiencing

suicidal thoughts or behaviors.

To learn more about this survey,
please contact Dr. Jodi Frey,

Principal Investigator at
jfrey@ssw.umaryland.edu

Click this link or use the QR Code to learn more
about the study and then decide if you want to
participate or not


